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We ask you to remember in your prayers  
and in the celebration of Eucharist our beloved Sister 

 

Sr. Matthia Kanzian CPS 
 

She departed this life 
provided with the sacrament of the anointing of the sick 

in the convent of Wernberg on 11th November 2020. 
 

in the 86th year of her age and in her 58th year of her Profession 
as Missionary Sister of the Precious Blood. 

 
We pray you, Lord, receive your faithful servant 

whom you have redeemed with your Precious Blood. 
May she live forever in your peace! 

 
We pray for Sr. Matthia Friday, 13 November at 6:00 p.m. in the convent church. 

The funeral service will take place on Saturday, 14 November at 14:00, 
followed by the burial at the cemetery in Gottestal. 


